4/20/13 Board Meeting/Division Setup Summer 2013

Jim Jordan called meeting to order at 5:00PM

Present Jim Jordan, Jennifer Woodhouse, Linda Lewis, Carol DeHart and Susan Hollingsworth

Jim Jordan advised the board of Kathy Kennedy's resignation from the board. He appointed Susan Hollingsworth with for the remainder of 2013 as secretary. The board agreed and Susan Hollingsworth accepted.

The board then discussed plaques/trophies for the Dart Classic. It was agreed upon that Men's and Ladies singles would receive plaques as in the past.

The board discussed the rental for the standards by Scott Grove at \$10/per standard. Scott Grove is to pick up the standards and return them. Contract to be in place that they are responsible for repair of any damage done to the standards.

Board discussed the age restriction of youth playing in the CVDA due to having a youth league. It was different in the past when we did not have a youth league but it was felt that since we do then an age restriction should be placed. Will bring it up at the captains meeting.

The board discussed that after the membership that no new events be held at Sportsman since they are no longer sponsors of the CVDA. Motion was passed.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:16PM